
   Happy New Year from D Tails! 

We apologize, with the holidays, the time got away from us, 

and we do not have a January newsletter.  We will be back 

in February with our newsletter.  We did want to give you a 

heads up about our classes this month. 

 

                                          Upcoming Classes 

Monday 

Indoor Dog Park, 6:00-7:00 PM. No registration required, just drop-in with your 

pup! $6.00 

Drop-In Obedience, 7:00-8:00 PM.  Have you been through D Tails’ obedience 

classes?  This is the perfect class to keep working with your dog!  $7.00 

Tuesday 

Handling, 6:00-7:00 PM. Classes start on January 3. Please check calendar on our 

website for individual instructors 

Beginner Obedience, 7:00-8:00 PM. Last class in series on January 3. 

Beginner Obedience, 7:00-8:00 PM.  New classes start on January 10.  You still 

have time to register for this class.  Call Donna at D Tails or register on our website 

at www.dtails.biz. 

Thursday 

Beginner Agility, 6:00-7:00 PM.  New classes start on January 12.  You still have 

time to register for this class!  Call Donna at D Tails or register on our website at 

www.dtails.biz.  

  

Get Ready, Donna and 

Channel are on their way 

to Westminster again!  

We will have all the 

information in our 

February newsletter and 

updates on Facebook! 

http://www.dtails.biz/
http://www.dtails.biz/

